GLC Associates One, LLC
135 South Main Street
Thomaston, CT 06787
860-283-0271 Ext. 281

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform the NRC that at this point, we are in the process of having the
contaminated area remediated by DDES, LLC. They have begun the initial process and are
expected to complete the cleanup in the latter part of June (2019). | was advised by DDES, LLC
that they will be notifying you shortly. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me
at 203-808-2657.

Regards,

John Ponte

Property Manager

5/30/19





